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 NEWS
Hello Discovery Isle families,
We are introducing a school wide newsletter! We want to be
able to provide multiple communication outlets for our families. 

We hope you'll read through the newsletter and April events
and get as excited as we are for all the many great things
happening for our school community.
Please give us your feedback, we want to hear it!

All the best,
Principal, Mrs. Melinda and Admin Team

UPCOMING EVENTS

This month we will host Week of the Young Child.

WOYC provides opportunities to come together in

support of young children’s education. Reaffirming &

recommitting our responsibility to ensure every child

gains early learning experiences that build a strong

foundation for the future 

We have our first family picnic this month! Our family

picnic is when families come on campus and have

lunch with their little one(s)! We will send out the

details and lunch schedule for all the classes. 

RE-ENROLLMENT

SHOUT OUT!

April 1st: Happy
Birthday Ms. Brittney! 
April 4th: Happy
Birthday Mrs. Daisy
(Sharks)
April 26th: Happy
Anniversary Ms.
Brittney! 

We are so excited for the
2025/2026 school year! We
had so many families re-enroll
for the new school year! With
that being said, we have 2
winners from the raffle, Ryder
Green and Aiden Davis!
Congratulations!  

We are always building our
team here at discovery Isle!
We have welcomed Ms.
Isabella “Bella” to our team! If
you see her around, don’t be
shy to say hi! 

BIRTHDAYS AND

ANNIVERSARIES!
NEW STAFF

FIRST FAMILY PICNIC IS ON APRIL 11TH! DETAILS AND LUNCH TIMES

WILL BE POSTED IN THE OFFICE. 


